
Dear Parents / Guardians:

As your child nears the end of 6th grade and the beginning of middle school, I wanted to take a
moment to introduce myself!  I am Mrs. McDonald and I am the Choir Director here at CMS.  If
your child likes to sing, we would love to have him or her as a part of our choir!

Having been a parent myself, as well as a teacher for more years than I’d like to acknowledge, I
know that papers from school don’t always get home which is why I’m sending this via email!

Chorus is a full year class that must be registered for separately from your student’s other
classes.  If your child would like to be a member of the chorus, they must sign up for this class.
Registering is as easy as clicking on the link below and filling out the information!

Please do NOT wait until next August as it is a first come first serve basis until we hit our
maximum number.  It also becomes a scheduling nightmare!

Unfortunately, it is also not possible for your child to be in both band and chorus. Choir would be
considered your child’s exploratory class.

We will be having a “New Choir Parents” meeting via Zoom on May 3, 2022 to help you make
the transition to Middle School Choir.  This meeting is primarily for you, the parent, to give you
information about what to expect and to answer any questions you have!

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (618) 791-5215 after school or
by email at cmcdonal@cusd.kahoks.org.  (E-mail will get you the quickest response!)

I look forward to having your child next year!

Here’s the link! CMS Choir Registration

You can also use this QR Code to get to the registration!

One last thing….we’d love to have you join our Facebook Group: Maroon Harmony.

Mrs. Chris McDonald
Chorus Director
cmcdonal@cusd.kahoks.org

https://goo.gl/forms/PqNquM9n2rYGvfyh2
mailto:cmcdonal@cusd.kahoks.org

